
4. CONSENT FOR CHRISTCHURCH WATER DISCHARGE – UPDATE ON
PROGRESS

The Board considered a report outlining progress in seeking a new consent to
discharge treated waste water from the Christchurch Treatment Plant and inviting
Board members to consider what role the Community Board might play in the
public consultation process.

The various options under consideration were outlined for Board members by the
Liquid Wastes Engineer, Walter Lewthwaite.

The Board decided:

1. To receive the report.

2. To hold a joint seminar with the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to
discuss the Waste Water Treatment options.


